

THE WORCESTER FOUNDATION F O R EXPERIMENTAL BIOLOGY

remstring, Massachuser September 19, 1962 Shrewstairy, Massachusetts

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Dept. of Genetics Stanford University Medical Center Palo Alto, California

Dear Joshua.

The Worcester Foundation, in association with Boston University, are tentatively planning to run a Symposium on "Life on Other Planets" and would like to invite you to deliver one of the lectures and be Chairman of the Symposium. One suggestion is to have about four or five invited speakers present their lectures during a three day period. Perhaps a good time for the Symposium would be about the second week in May, 1963.

We hope that you will accept this invitation and that you will suggest other speakers.

I would appreciate hearing from you by September 27th, on which day we hope to be able to make formal arrangements with our Boston Colleagues.

With all good wishes.

Sincerely,

Ralph I. Dorfman

rid/md